
 

 

Department of Public Works 
Bureau of Building Construction 

Washington Road Sidewalk 
	

DESCRIPTION		

This	project	includes	the	installation	of	approximately	2,000	linear	
feet	 of	 ADA	 compliant	 concrete	 sidewalk	 extending	 from	
Washington	 Lane	 to	 Kate	 Wagner	 Road.	 	 This	 will	 include	
approximately	 three	 new	 ADA	 Ramps,	 replacement	 of	 one	 ADA	
ramp,	installation	of	two	crosswalks	(across	the	driveway	entrance	
to	Westminster	High	School	and	across	Kate	Wagner	Road	and	one	
COG/COS	 open	 back	 inlet	 for	 positive	 drainage.	 	 The	 project	 is	
being	 funded	 by	 the	 Safe	 Routes	 to	 School	 Program	 under	 the	
Federal	 Highway	 Administration	 administered	 by	 the	 State	
Highway	 Administration	 of	 Maryland	 Department	 of	
Transportation	 for	 the	 purpose	 of	 providing	 funding	 to	 help	
communities	make	it	safer	for	students	to	walk	and	bike	to	school.	

	

 
Parcel Information 

 Location:  Washington Rd to Kate Wagner by Westminster 
High School and a small portion of the Comcast property. 

 Election District - 7 
 Zoning:  Conservation 

 

Operator(s)   
 Westminster High School 

 

Project Architect 
 KCI Technologies 

Contractor 
 TBD. 

 

Project Timeline 
 TBD. 

Budget 
 The construction budget for the project is $143,000. 

Contact Information 
 Eric Burdine, Bureau Chief, Carroll County Bureau of Building Construction; 410-386-2248 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To receive e-mail updates on this project or other Community Investment Projects, go to the County’s “Subscribe” link to sign up, 
http://ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/default.asp 

 


